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Dear Tor Michal, 

I understand that there is an ongoing consultation process in Norway regarding a new law proposal for 
vocational schools. You recently requested some information about whether the University of South 
Wales would prefer vocational students to study the ECTS and/or ECVET system. 

The University's preference is that only one system is followed. The preferred system would be ECTS as 
this is the system that most students across EU/EEA countries study and therefore UK universities are 
very familiar with this system. 

If Noroff students were to follow the ECTS system, this would enable us to make swift decisions on 
applications and offer letters efficiently. 

I hope this information is useful to you in making your final decision but if you need any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best Wishes, 

{S~ 
Joanna Scaplehorn • 
International & EU Officer 
USW International 
University of South Wales 
Pontypridd 
CF371DL 
+44 1443 654266 
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